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From: Nancy Dunbar, MD, Special Coagulation Lab Medical Director   
Malory Tetreault, Hematology Laboratory Supervisor 
            Lauren Salvatore, Special Coagulation Technical Specialist 

 	
Date: October 7th, 2022
 
RE:  Platelet Function Testing (PFA) temporarily unavailable

The PFA-100, platelet function analyzer, is currently out of the laboratory for service. A replacement analyzer is expected to be available for use on October 13th, 2022. Until that time testing will not be available. This assay cannot be sent to another lab as the sample must be hand delivered to the laboratory for testing.


For questions or additional information, please contact:


Special Coagulation Technical Specialist, Lauren Salvatore, 650-8604
Hematology Supervisor, Malory Tetreault, 650-8407
Special Coagulation Medical Director, Nancy Dunbar, MD 650-8747


Please check off the appropriate distribution lists by clicking the box:

☒ StaffPhysicians-Lebanon@hitchcock.org
☒ StaffPhysicians-Concord@hitchcock.org
☒ StaffPhysicians-Manchester@hitchcock.org
☒ StaffPhysicians-Nashua@hitchcock.org
☒ APRN-Lebanon@hitchcock.org
☒ APRN-Concord@hitchcock.org
☒ APRN-Manchester@hitchcock.org
☒ APRN-Nashua@hitchcock.org
☒ PA-Lebanon@hitchcock.org 
☒ PA-Concord@hitchcock.org
☒ PA-Manchester@hitchcock.org
☒ PA-Nashua@hitchcock.org
☒ GME-Residents-Fellows@hitchcock.org 

☒ APD: Peter Glenshaw - glenshawp@apdmh.org; and Kelli Pippin- pippink@apdmh.org
☒ Cheshire: Matthew Barone - mbarone@cheshire-med.com; and Heather Atwell - hatwell@cheshire-med.com
☒ New London: Timothy.Lund@newlondonhospital.org; and Kathleen.Kennedy@newlondonhospital.org
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